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I am worried about my family..my kids and their kids..I am worried about my fellow
Oregonians if this cap and trade bill passes..I am worried about the many people that barely
make it now..I am worried about  our future generations in oregon..please stop and think about
what you are doing to the people of Oregon..before it's too late
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